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Welfare goods distribution for 108 FVEs led by the 11th Infantry Division with PSA-Sulu offering National ID 
registration in Maimbung, Sulu. 
 
 

The 11th Infantry “Alakdan” Division, in partnership with MSWD-Sulu, conducted a 
welfare goods distribution on January 10, 2025, at the Brgy. Matatal Covered Court, 
Maimbung, Sulu. The event was led by Commanding Officer LTC INF Genesis R. 
Gabrido, alongside his staff, PSA-Sulu National ID personnel, and BRAP. 
 
Welfare goods were distributed to 108 selected Former Violent Extremists (FVEs). 
Additionally, the PSA facilitated National ID registration and issuance in collaboration 
with BRAP. 
 
PSA-Sulu continues to work closely with local government units and partners to ensure 
inclusive National ID registration, including for children aged 1–4 years. The National 
ID system aims to provide secure identification, enhance access to public services, 
and streamline transactions across sectors. 
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